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What’s been happening? 

Hello families, welcome to our first newsletter of the Term! We began this term with 
a lot of new friends at OSHCLUB and It has been such a great time growing our 
connections and meeting most of everyone's families.  

We have also had some changes around our After School Care routine and made a 
new Implementation to our reflective daily journal. Previously, we used to post the 
daily pictures of our activities on our website, however, we have recently started 
using Class Dojo. This platform will enable us to post photos and a summary of what 
your child/ren have been up to everyday at OSHCLUB, facilitate communicating 
messages to all parents, for example: the weekly planned activities & messages 
regarding our clubs, and will also help us keep track of which parent have accessed 
the platform and seen our posts. 




